
      

                                                                                                                         
                                                                                                                            

Workshop Announcement and 

Call for Papers 

 

Migration and the Reshaping of Consumption 

Patterns: Economics and Politics 

 
University of Nottingham, United Kingdom 

7th -8th September 2017 
 
Objectives  

As part of the ESRC funded project “Migration and the Reshaping of 
Consumption Patterns (MARCO_P)” the Nottingham Centre for Globalisation and 

Economic Policy (GEP) will host a workshop on 7th -8th September 2017, to be 
held at University of Nottingham. The workshop will provide a forum for the 
dissemination of research relating to the impact of the migration on consumption 

patterns, the relationships between institutions, population change and 
consumption behaviour, and the consequences of migration on the transfer of 

consumption norms, from both theoretical and empirical perspectives.  
The goal of the conference is to bring together researchers working on the 
project with outside experts to discuss their recent works. The programme will 

involve a mix of invited and contributed papers.  
 

Submission  
Applicants must submit complete papers by email to Professor Giovanni 

Facchini: giovanni.facchini@nottingham.ac.uk 
  
Deadline for submission: 30th June 2017  

Decisions will be notified by: 10th July 2017  
 

 
Selection Committee: Giovanni Facchini (University of Nottingham), Corrado 
Giulietti (University of Southampton), Konstantinos Tatsiramos (University of 

Nottingham), Jackie Wahba (University of Southampton) and Richard Upward 
(University of Nottingham).  

 
Keynote speaker: Xin Meng (Australian National University)  
 

Finance  
There is no registration fee. University of Nottingham will cover accommodation 

costs for up to two nights, and a conference dinner will be hosted on 7th 

September. Limited funds are available to cover travel costs. Please do indicate 

in your application whether you will need support for travel. 
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